
September 21, 2018

Tuesday, September 21, 2018 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in special session at 8:30

a.m. Supervisors Brock, Carpenter and Cupples present and accounted for; Chairman Cupples presiding.

The Supervisors met with Bryan Friedman and Natalie Umsted of Goldfinch Growth Inc. and agreed

to a Letter of Agreement to Sell.

Motion by Brock and seconded by Carpenter to approve the Letter of Agreement to Sell, with

recommended changes, the County property located at 115 W 2nd S., Newton, Iowa.

CUPPLES, BROCK, CARPENTER

The Friday, September 21, 2018 Special Meeting of the Board of Supervisors adjourned with the

parties exiting the Board room.

____________________________ _____________________________

    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor Doug Cupples, Chairman




